

Subject: PLP FY 2022-23 Innovation Grant Notification Email address: Alicia.martinez@cityofwatsonville.org

Dear Alicia,

Congratulations! Your FY 2022-23 PLP Grant, *Creative Cafe*, has been funded in the requested amount of \$12,000. The grants were evaluated by a panel of three Library Directors from outside of PLP and your grant received a qualifying score. We received eight grant applications and eight received funding.

We have attached the reimbursement claim form that you can submit at any time to claim reimbursement, along with the grant reporting form you are required to submit at the conclusion of your project along with any other documentation.

We look forward to hearing about the successful implementation of your grant in your library so that other PLP member libraries may benefit from your experience. You are to be congratulated on your good work!

Sincerely,

Justin Wasterlain Assistant Director Pacific Library Partnership Peninsula Library System 32 W. 25th Avenue, Suite 201 San Mateo, CA (650) 349-5538 (650) 727-4192 (cell)

Pacific Library Partnership 2022/23 Innovation and Technology Grant Program

Please email completed form to:
Signature: Date
Approved by Carol Frost, CEO, Pacific Library Partnership
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Name:Rene Mendez Date:October 10, 2022
Signature:City Manager
By requesting reimbursement, my Library agrees to comply with the terms of the grant by providing a written report of at least one page and any other supporting documentation such as photos, videos, samples of materials at the conclusion of the project, and returning any unexpended funds by end of FY 2022/23.
My Library,Watsonville Public Library has applied for and is pleased to accept a PLP 2022/23 Grant. I am requesting reimbursement in the amount awarded of _\$12,000

PLPClaims@plpinfo.org